Agustin Estrada

From: mvillegas@downeyca.org

Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 8:36 AM

To: nathan.solis@latimes.com

Subject: Re: Seeking news release on double traffic fatality on Oct. 8

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
Yea we have | will forward

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 9, 2023, at 8:05 AM, Solis, Nathan <nathan.solis@latimes.com> wrote:

Hello Lt. Villegas,
I'm a reporter with the Los Angeles Times.

I'm reaching out to see if your office has issued a news release on the two people killed in a car crash on
Oct. 8 at Paramount Boulevard and Gardendale Street.

Would you be able to send me a copy of that release?
Do you know the status of the other driver involved in the crash?
Thank you for your time.

Nathan Solis

Los Angeles Times
Breaking News Reporter
323-240-5995



